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This Week In Our School : 13%"-17t" July 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This is the third week of new school year, kids are active and exited in participating school activities. For this week,

Nursery kids and Kinders 1 - 3 learned about “Good Habits” topic. Stay tune on our school website and Facebook.
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« s * To develop students language and communication skills, we have given theme
Good Habits

vocabulary drills and enchancement in Thai, English and Chinese language.
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*In T. Monica English class, They looked really happy while they were doing activities with teachers and friends.
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x During young Scientist activity, nursery kids

made Play-dough with T. Fang. Good job kids.
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* Kinder 3 enjoyed practicing music notes and playing x K. 1 student practiced basic line exercise with T.Tuk in
keyboard. Well done kids!! order to develop their fine motor skill. Good job kids!!
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We thank all parents and guardians for your past

and continued kind support of the school’s activities.




